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’Regulation of Retail Forex’

I am against the proposed new leverage level because, with my job earnings, I only can afford to
trade a small acount of about 1000 Euros. With my trading rules I got good results; 1 am profitable. But
with this new leverage level, I couldnrt trading at all, and managing properly my savings. Please, don’t
change it. Thanks.

Luis Pefia


